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22 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 9 Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio (DTP) and Meningitis ACWY Vaccines – 28 January 2021 
 
Please see message below from Helen Harvey, Clinical Lead – Childhood Immunisations Health 
Care Team 
 
The immunisation team will be at your child’s school within the next 2 weeks to give the Diphtheria, Tetanus 
and Polio (DTP) and Meningitis ACWY vaccines. If you have already consented then you do not need to do 
anything. If you have not consented, and would like them to receive these vaccines, please visit: 
www.hdft.nhs.uk/year9form  and use the school code: 136745 to give your consent. The last date to consent 
online is 23:59 on 24/01/2021. If you do not have internet access please contact the immunisation team on 
0300 003 2554 and we can take consent over the telephone. 
 
Message from North Durham Academy 
 
Please note that the immunisation will be given to your child in North Durham Academy’s Sports Hall and 
the planned date will be Thursday 28 January 2021.  You will receive your appointment time from the Child 
Health Care Team.  Please do not come to the main school entrance.  Please use the Community 
entrance on Slaidburn Road and you can access the Sports Hall directly. 
 
Yours sincerely  

  
A Sweeten  
Principal  
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